
 

Due to all the cancellations and seriousness of the Corona virus, 
 

 The Auto Tech clinic that is scheduled for March 25, 
2020, 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED ! 
 

Please let your customers know that we will 
reschedule this clinic when the virus situation has 
resolved itself and we can all get back to "normal' 
daily activities. 
 

The Green Acres facility, where we usually hold our 
clinics, has closed it's doors to our type of gathering 
until further notice. 
 


